

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Greg Guernsey, Director

Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: February 27, 2014

RE: 2416 East 6th Street Rezoning

C14-2013-0083

Postponement Request by Staff

Staff is requesting a postponement of second and third reading of the above referenced rezoning request from February 27, 2014, to March 6, 2014.

The public hearing was conducted and first reading was approved on February 13, 2014 [6-0-1, (Spelman- 1st, Riley- 2nd; Cole- Off the Dais)]. Additional time is needed to coordinate materials for the restrictive covenant that is attached to the rezoning request.

Greg Guernsey, Director Planning and Development Review Department

x. Marc A. Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager